
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

CUPERTINO ARTS AND CULTURE COMMISSION 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the special meeting of the Cupertino Arts 

and Culture Commission scheduled for Monday, July 22, 2024, beginning at 

6:30 p.m., is cancelled due to lack of quorum.  The next regular meeting will 

be held on Monday, September 23, 2024, beginning at 6:30 p.m. in Quinlan 

Community Center, Conference Room, 10185 N Stelling Road, Cupertino, 

CA. 

 

Dated: July 18, 2024 

 

 

         /s/ Gian Martire  

Gian Martire, Senior Planner 

Community Development 
 

 


